




DEAR FRIEND,

It’s one of my favorite times of the year—time to pack Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes 
full of special gifts that will bring joy to children in need around the world. Through this 
Samaritan’s Purse project, we collect millions of gift-filled shoeboxes from people across 

the United States and deliver them to boys and girls in over 100 countries. Each of these 
simple gifts is an opportunity to share the Gospel with a precious boy or girl. 

This year, the coronavirus pandemic has left children around the world hurting and scared. 
We need your help packing these shoebox gifts now more than ever. I hope you’ll prayerfully 
consider joining us in this effort to bring great joy and the Good News of Christ across the globe. 

We want children around the world to know the joy of salvation found in the Lord Jesus Christ alone: “Blessed be the 
God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ! According to His great mercy, He has caused us to be born again to a living 
hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead” (1 Peter 1:3, ESV).

You can order free promotional materials or download digital versions at samaritanspurse.org/occ. We’re offering you 
and your church several ways to pack shoebox gifts. You can use standard-size shoeboxes or order some complimentary 
preprinted ones at samaritanspurse.org/free-shoeboxes. Then, bring your gift-filled shoeboxes to a drop-off location 
near you during National Collection Week (Nov. 16-23, 2020). And be sure to check samaritanspurse.org/occ-covid-19 
regularly for updates as we monitor local, state, and national guidelines related to the coronavirus pandemic. We also 
can pack shoeboxes for you through Build a Shoebox Online (samaritanspurse.org/buildonline). 

As we have done for over two decades, this year we’re going to do all we can to share the Gospel with children, their 
families, and communities across the globe through Operation Christmas Child. May God bless you. 

 Sincerely, 

 Franklin Graham
 President, Samaritan’s Purse
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